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Description: Letter from John Hinkley to Ephraim Stinchfield.

Georgetown October 27: 1816.

     Beloved Father in the Gospel,
 At the request of a number of the
brethren,  who met yesterday for Monthly
Conference, (notwithstanding the Violent rain)
I write to request you to make us a Visit.
The Elders and brethren attended a Conference
with us on Monday after Quarterly Meeting,
and there appeared a better prospect of our uniting
in love than there has been these five Years
                several
before.  In the Evening meeting ^ some were brought
to praise God for the first time among us; and Six 
or Seven others were heard to Cry for mercy,  several  of
whom we believe have found a Measure of Comfort.
When we Consider your former Labors among us, and
the affection of the Children toward you, we cannot
doubt but it would be right for you to Visit us once
more at least, and as Life is uncertain, and we are
at present without any Laborers but those who belong
among us, we would earnestly request you to Visit us as 
soon as you can find it to be duty. and if you cannot come
soon a line from you in answer to this would be thank
   though unworthy,
fully received by your sincere, ^ brother in Christ.
     John Hinkley



 Elder Ephraim Stinchfield
   New Gloucester.


